81 Eglington Road,
                                                                                                                                         Donnybrook,
                                                                                                                                    Co. Dublin
88 Harcourt St, 
Saint Kevin's, 
Dublin, 
Ireland                                                                                                                                                 
  29th January 2019
	
To whom this may concern, 

my name is Andrew Courtney and I am writing to express my interest in the summer internship programme at Byrne Wallace. As a third-year Law with Economics student in University College Dublin, I am extremely eager to gain experience in your firm which is recognised as one of the most prestigious law firms in Dublin.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I feel if I am given the chance to intern in Byrne Wallace it would help broaden my legal knowledge and skills. The numerous areas which you operate in excite me as I would love to gain experience in different markets which would be possible if I was to intern in Byrne Wallace. 
Last summer, I spent 12 weeks in Jamaica working as a legal and regulatory intern for Digicel Group.  I believe I can add this experience and the knowledge I learnt to Byrne Wallace. I was heavily involved in their FinTech department and helped in launching a digital banking system in Jamaica called MyCash. 
I am currently studying at the University of Texas, Austin and believe that the exposure I will gain in the American legal system can help develop my knowledge of the law. I am currently taking negotiation, international business transactions, copyright and behavioural law and economics. 
I am very hard-working, responsible and enjoy working in a team. I am sincere about becoming a lawyer and I believe that Byrne Wallace can give me the opportunity to start on the right path to becoming one. It would be a privilege to work in such an excellent firm such as Byrne Wallace given the opportunity. 
I hope you look favourably upon my application and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Kind regards,
Andrew Courtney. 

